
Dear Suppliers & Vendors,
On Thursday, December 5th CFDA will once again call together funeral 
directors and industry sponsors for the inclusive business meeting, 
educational seminars, Installation of the 2025 Officers, Executive Committee 
and Banquet. 

We hope you will join us as we install Melissa Melin-Miles as the 
117th CFDA President. 

Our annual social gathering offers members and sponsors the best 
opportunity for networking in an otherwise time structured conference. 
We have scheduled a Cocktail Reception at the commencement of the 
seminars. As always we hope the companies that support our efforts in 
funeral service will want to be included as sponsors for this event. 

After you have decided the amount your COMPANY would like to contribute, 
please complete the registration form and return with a check made payable 
to CFDA or fax/email your sponsorship with credit card information. Master-
Card, VISA and AMEX accepted. Your payment must accompany the SPONSOR-
SHIP FORM. Please mail your sponsorship form and check by Wednesday, 
November 27th to: CFDA, 364 Silas Deane Highway, Wethersfield, CT 06109

Connecticut Funeral Directors Association

Lionel J. Lessard, Jr.
2023-2024 CFDA President

John F. Cascio
Executive Director

If you have any questions please contact the CFDA office
PHONE 860-721-0234 • FAX 860-257-3617

e-mail: john@connfda.com  

CFDA
Est. 1889

Join Us for the 
136th Annual 

Convention
Thursday, December 5, 2024
Sheraton Hartford South Hotel
100 Capital Blvd., Rocky Hill, Connecticut

Lionel  J. Lessard, Jr. John F. Cascio
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